BEFORE CITY COUNCIL tenants are evict-
ed in future their cases will be looked at
by a sub-committee of the Housing Commit-
tee. In the past officers have made
decisions which have then been rubber
stamped by the Housing Committee, The
latest round of permissions to proceed

(a total of 51) were to be heard by the
Committee on February 10th but instead
the item was referred to a three man sub-
committee,

This change follows this week's
special Voice supplement which was circu-
lated to councillors before the meeting.

We were concerned that no information
about any of the tenants was given by
officers to the committee, that tenants
were not informed that their cases were
being heard and that this serious matter
was buried among the "B" items at no. 54
on the agenda,

Voice reporters visited nine out of the
twenty~six cases where children are
involved - details are in the supplement,
This information is not the kind that we can
check - but it is enough to raise serious
doubts about the present policy on evic-
tions,

In no case are we claiming that
officers have acted improperly - and
indeed officers appear to be implementing
present policy quite correctly under
difficult circumstances - the number of
such cases before the Housing Committee
has nearly doubled in the last year,

But some disturbing facts emerge.

And it is the secrecy and lack of informa-
tion about such decisions which brings
such "administrative justice" into dis-
repute, The sub-committee will be no
answer, Tenants will have no right to
put their cases to this committee, nor
will they be told what information has been
put to the councillors, They may not even
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